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Building Trades Gather In Support Of We Energies Proposed Oak 
Creek Natural Gas Plant  

OAK CREEK, WI – Members of the Milwaukee Building & Construction Trades Council, 
AFL-CIO (MBCTC) will gather in support of the proposed Oak Creek Power Plant on Tuesday, 
March 25, 2025, at 11:30 AM at the Oak Creek Community Center (8580 South Howell 
Avenue, Oak Creek, WI 53154).  

The gathering will take place ahead of the 1:00 PM public hearing on the project and will feature 
remarks from leaders from Milwaukee’s building trades unions. Wisconsin union workers are in 
full support of this project and have submitted more than 4,000 comments in support to the 
Public Service Commission of Wisconsin. 

This new power plant, proposed by We Energies, will play a crucial role in providing reliable, 
around-the-clock energy for Wisconsin residents while creating up to 800 jobs during peak 
construction activity. 

Event Details: 

What: Rally in Support of Oak Creek Power Plant Project​
When: Tuesday, March 25, 2025 – 11:30 AM​
Where: Oak Creek Community Center, 8580 South Howell Avenue, Oak Creek, WI 53154​
Who: Milwaukee Building Trades Union Leaders and Members 

Members of the press are invited to attend. 

For more information or to RSVP, contact Michael Horecki at (715) 503-0108 or 
michael@wisconsinbuildingtrades.org. 
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